M E M O R A N D U M
TO:
          DR. MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON

                      KAREN BYRD

                      JULIA PILE 

                      Dr. TIFFANY SCHUSSLER

                      JESSE PARKS

                      MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:          MAY 3, 2021

FROM:        KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

RE:              CYBER SAFE TEEN ON DEMAND TRAINING
                     Millstone Labs, LLC is the provider of Cyber Safe Teen On-Demand Training for Schools. The content of the program is appropriate for 4th and 5th grade students, as well as their parents.
The Student training hits home on four core principles:

1. Social Media will Affect Your Future

2. The Effects of Cyberbullying

3. How Online Predators Attack and How to Avoid Becoming a Victim

4. How Sending Nude Images Can Lead to Legal Charges
The CST On-Demand training consists of a custom website that can be utilized by itself or integrated into the school staff’s Google Classrooms. 
The following training will be accessible through the website: CST for Students, CST for Parents, CST for School Staff, Building a Cyber Safety Contract for Families
Burlington Elementary’s cost for the program will be $495 and will be assumed by the BES FRYSC. They will be provided access to the training until May 30, 2022
I have attached copies of the request for the program from Burlington Elementary and the terms for your review.

I recommend the board approve the Cyber Safe Teen On Demand Program for Burlington Elementary, as presented
